
NOTHING IS MORE RESILIENT THAN NATURE. 
And now more than ever, our community needs nature and resiliency for recovery 
and wellness.

As a living museum of nature and plants, the Botanical Garden faced dramatic change that 
impacted every aspect of our operations and programs during the COVID-19 crisis. In response, 
the Botanical Garden leaned into nature’s example of recovery and regrowth—adapting to change 
and creating innovative ways to serve the community’s overwhelming need for nature, despite 
our financial challenges. With safety guidelines in place, the Botanical Garden was the first cultural 
institution to reopen in San Antonio after a temporary closure, and a thankful community quickly 
returned to enjoy the botanic beauty and open spaces they so desperately needed after 	
months of confinement.

The garden needs your support more than ever. We hope we can count on you! 
As we continue to serve children, families and individuals of all ages in our community, we request 

your partnership in this journey with your annual fund contribution before our fiscal year 

closes on December 31. Your gift will help keep ever-growing minds engaged through STEM-based 
learning programs, and provide healthy outdoor play, family-friendly activities, novel adult learning, 
wellness programs, and much more. Your contribution to the Botanical Garden will have an even 

larger impact thanks to a $10,000 2020 Annual Appeal matching gift pledge from a generous 

friend of the Botanical Garden. 

With your charitable gift, you will help the Botanical Garden continue the tradition of making 
cherished memories for you, your family, and the entire community. Thank you for continuing 
to support us with an annual gift and ensuring the bright future of the Botanical Garden and the 
wonderful community we serve.

With gratitude,

Sabina Carr
Chief Executive Officer

PS: Remember, your gift will double its impact thanks to the matching gift of $10,000!
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